
Psychology Club Minutes 
January 27, 2008 

 
• The nominations/elections for a new secretary were held. Kelly Wanner 

was selected (by default… ☺ ) to be the new Psychology Club Secretary. 
 
• VSU Career Services is offering to speak to clubs about making resumes, 

preparing for job interviews, and other job related topics. Jessica will 
contact Career Services to schedule a time that they can come speak to us. 

 
• Clinical Psychologist, Dr. Lopez, will be returning on the 17th. Topics will 

include civilian psychology jobs for the military. 
 

• Psychology Club is forming a team for the Relay for Life. Tameshia Childs 
was nominated to be our Team Captain. More information about our part in 
the Relay for Life to come later. 

 
• We are looking for dates to have a volleyball game. It will be held on a 

Friday after 2pm. Possible dates: February 20th or 27th, March 6th. 
 

• A car wash fundraiser is in the works! We are waiting until warmer 
weather, of course. ☺ 

 
• An idea for another bake sale was mentioned. We are looking to hold it 

around March 10th – 12th. It is right before St. Patrick’s Day, so it is a great 
time to make treats with a theme! 

 
• April 11th is GPS! Stay tuned for more information. 

 
• Last semester’s Progressive Dinner was a major success, so we are 

planning another for this semester! Exact plan and date to be announced 
later. 

 
• We will once again bowl with the Psychology Club from South Georgia 

College! It will be held here in Valdosta this time around. Date is not set at 
this time. 

 
 

Any questions/suggestions do not hesitate to email the Psychology Club. 
 

Have a great weekend & hope to see you next Tuesday! 


